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IT’S DISCO TIME !! 
Wednesday 25th October 2023 at William Gilbert School 

Infant Disco: 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
(please don't arrive too early as it can get quite chilly waiting outside in the queue) 

 

The PTA would like to invite you all to our children’s disco, with the ever-popular 

Gazza as our DJ.  Below you’ll find all the information you need. We hope you 

have a great time. 

 

Infant Disco 5.30 – 6.30pm. Admission is £3.50, paid on the night, accompanied by 

the completed ticket (attached). If your child arrives without a FULLY completed 

ticket they will not be admitted into the disco and a parent/guardian will be called 

to collect them. 

 

To comply with Health and Safety, all the details on this ticket must be completed.  

We need to know how many children we have in the building and how to contact 

a parent/guardian in case of an emergency.   

 

Children are to be collected promptly, at 6.30 p.m. Children must leave with an adult 

– they will not be allowed to leave, unattended, to meet a parent outside the 

building. 

 

Sweets and drinks will be provided, so please do not bring any additional spending 

money.  

 

Please can you and your child read and sign the disco “rules” on the reverse of the 

ticket. 

 

So, just bring the ticket and your £3.50 along with you on the night and have a great 

evening. 

 

Thank you! 

 

William Gilbert PTA 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


